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March 16, 2021 
 
Mr. Jamie MacDonald 
Manager – Health Physics and Regulatory Affairs 
SRB Technologies (Canada) Inc. 
320-140 Boundary Road 
Pembroke, ON  K8A 6W5 
 
 
Subject:  CNSC Staff Review of SRB Technologies (Canada) Inc.’s Implementation of 

Contingency Plan – Feb 19, 2021 
 
Dear Mr. MacDonald: 
 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) staff have reviewed SRB Technologies (Canada) 
Inc.’s (SRBT) full report “Implementation of Contingency Plan – Feb 19, 2021” [1]. This is in 
response to the preliminary report submitted by SRBT on February 19, 2021 [2]. CNSC staff 
have reviewed the full report and are satisfied with SRBT’s response and implementation of its 
contingency plan and subsequent coordination with Pembroke Fire Department in accordance 
with their Memorandum of Understanding.  

CNSC staff request further information regarding the non-conformance reports raised as well as 
any corrective actions to be implemented as a result of this event. CNSC staff request that this 
information be submitted by March 31, 2021. 

Should you require any further information or have any questions regarding this letter, please 
contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lester Posada 
Project Officer 
Nuclear Processing Facilities Division 
 
c.c.: R. Fitzpatrick and S. Levesque (SRBT) 
 A. McAllister, R. van Hoof and L. Nicolai (CNSC) 
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